
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                   June 14, 2023 
Contact: Rep. Cindi Duchow                      (608) 237-9199 

Education Committee hears bill on school funding 

Madison, WI—The Assembly Education Committee heard AB 305 yesterday, relating to school funding. 

Rep. Duchow released the following statement: 

I’m proud to support parents, kids, and ideas that work. We heard from dozens of students and 

experts in the Parental Choice Program today and the Special Needs Scholarship Program. Lives 

have been impacted, and future family trees will be transformed because of these investments. 

I’d especially like to thank Donna Bembenek, President of Catholic Memorial High School, for 

providing testimony. The increase in funding will go to the vast majority of schools, public and 

choice, to fulfill their missions. 

### 

Rep. Duchow represents the 99th Assembly District, which includes the Villages of Lac La Belle, Chenequa, 

Hartland, Merton, Nashotah, Oconomowoc Lake, Wales, and portions of the Village of Summit; the 

Towns of Delafield, Merton, Oconomowoc, and portions of the Town of Lisbon; and the City of Delafield. 
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